
































































































Video/Photo Disclosure 

Video tapes, photographs and web page photos are often produced by school personnel and by outside media 
during the course of the school year. Kenton County School District may display the product of a student's school 
related academics, athletic, musical and/or art work, including video or photographic likeness, on the 
district/school websites. If you do not wish your child to be videotaped, photographed or their photo placed on a 
web page please complete the video/photo disclosure form. Please note this does not include school pictures or 
yearbooks. 

Automated Calls Disclosure 
Your child's school, along with the Kenton County School District, will from time to time send automated phone 
messages using our Bright Arrow call system. If you'd like to not receive these automated calls, please complete 
the automated calls disclosure form. Please note that by opting out you will not receive school related calls, safety 
calls and weather related calls. 

Directory Information Disclosure 
Under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), Schools may disclose, without consent, "directory" 
information such as a student's name, address, telephone number, date and place of birth, honors and awards, 
and dates of attendance. If you would like more information or if you would like the Kenton County School District 
to not disclose your student's directory information, please complete the directory information disclosure form. 

PPRA Disclosure 
The Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment (PPRA) affords parents and students 18 years or older certain rights 
regarding conduct of surveys, collection and use of information for marketing purposes, and certain physical 
examinations. To view more information on this disclosure please visit this link. 

Terroristic Threatening 
A hard copy of the letter explaining terroristic threatening and the consequences was sent home with every 
student on the first day of school or when enrolled. An electronic copy can be viewed at this link. 

Student Acceptable Use Policy 

This links to the KCSD Acceptable Use Policy for students to access the KCSD network and email. The school must 
have a signed AUP on file. Hardcopies are distributed to every student on the first day of school or when they 
enroll. It is also available at the above link. 

*If you do not have access to the internet at home and would like a copy of the above disclosures, please ask 
your school's office. 

48 
DRAFT-JULY 2019 

http· Uwww kenton.k12.kv us/ 


	Code of Conduct & Expected Behavior 2019-2020.pdf
	Code last.pdf

